
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:  The Honorable Carrie M. Austin 
Chairman, Committee on the Budget and Government Operations 

 
From:  Max A. Caproni 
  Executive Director 
  Police Board 
 
CC:  Deanne Millison 
  Mayor’s Office of Legislative Counsel and Government Affairs 
 
Date:  October 26, 2017 
 
Re:  Request for Information from Annual Appropriation Committee Hearing 
 
ID#:  55-01 
 
The attached information is in response to a question posed at the hearing on October 24, 2017 to 
discuss the Police Board’s proposed 2018 budget.   
  
Alderman Thompson asked for data on the Police Board’s decisions in disciplinary cases for 
2015, 2016, and 2017. 
 
Attached are tables from the Police Board’s 2015-2016 Biennial Report and most recent 
quarterly report that contains the data requested.  
 
As always, please let me know if you have any further questions. 
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